
 
 

 
 

Please return the completed form to Ethan Jorgensen-Earp at ejorgensen@aap.org. 

Capitol Hill Visit Feedback Form 

 
 
 

 
 

 

After visiting with your members of Congress, it is crucial to follow up with their staff concerning the 
issues you spoke with them about. Filling out and sending us this feedback form after each individual 
meeting will help us track your meetings and help provide you with any resources you need to 
follow-up with the office. 

 

Visit Information 
 Your Name: ___________________________   

 
 Your Email: ___________________________       Your Phone Number: _________________________ 

 
 Elected Official: _________________________ 

 

Your Issues 
 Which issue(s) did you engage your member of Congress on? 

__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________  
 

 What comments did your member of Congress or staff have regarding your issue(s)? 
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Follow-Up 

 If specific follow-up with this office is required, please specify. 
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Information 

 With whom did you actually meet? 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 What is their position on staff? 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 What is their contact information?  
Email: ________________________________  Phone: ________________________________ 

 


